
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION COMING FROM THE WATER DEPT VIA TEXT MSG: 
 
 

Please note that you will receive an "opt-in" notification on 
Thursday, 5/22/2025 at about 10 A.M. 

from the Water Department if there is a phone number able to 
receive a text on file with us.  

THIS IS NOT SPAM!  
 
 

Many of you have already requested this service, 
now we just need this for the Village Water Department  

to be registered with 10DLC. 
Meeting 10DLC registration requirements is necessary to be able to 

continue to send SMS notifications through Muni-Link 
(our water Dept software). 

 
 

Should you not wish to opt-in,  
you can reach out to vdavide@village.saugerties.ny.us  

and request your preferred method of contact be email.  
Thank you for your cooperation! 

 
 


